

SBU Update 22/07/212 - Afternoon Edition

Your SBU representatives met with UMPL representatives this morning, 22nd July 2021.

The meeting ran for over an hour, unfortunately no progress was made.

UMPL representatives advised the SBU Team that they are still considering their position.

Given that UMPL have now put three offers to employees which have all been resoundingly rejected, it is disappointing that the company had not considered and revised their position in advance of this mornings meeting.

The SBU asked UMPL representatives how long they will need to reconsider their position and when they will be in a position to progress the discussions. Disappointingly, UMPL could not provide the SBU a time frame.

Given the company's position has not changed, the SBU's position regarding Protected Industrial Action has not changed.

Currently the CEPU SA and ASU have bans in place, for the following:

- On the performance of work outside of ordinary hours Except in emergency situations; and
- On the performance of work outside employees role description/indicative tasks and all job safe work procedures.

These bans will remain in place until progress is made and Union Members collectively decide to lift them.

Also, an employee bargaining representative (an employee who has elected to be involved and represent themselves) also joined the Bargaining process this morning and presented their individual claims.

SAME WORK, LESS PAY, WE SAY, NO WAY!

For more information regarding the SAPN/Enerven enterprise agreement negotiations, contact your relevant union workplace delegate or your Union Organiser:

Ben Jewell CEPU 0422 339 699
BenjamenJ@cepusa.com.au
Scott McFarlane ASU 0426 291 572
smcfarlane@asu-sant.asn.au
Sarah Andrews PA 0411 124 351

sandrews@professionalsaustralia.org.au
PLEASE SHARE THIS UPDATE WITH YOUR COLLEAGUES